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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Dr. Mark Taggart,§hair 
/ Faculty Senate / /) 

FROM: Steve Ballad Pligg 
Chancellor 

DATE: December 13, 2006 

SUBJECT: November 2006 Resolutions 06-27, 06-28, 06-30 

I herby approve the following resolutions recommended by the Faculty Senate on 
November 7, 2006. 

06-27 Approval of the Fall 2006 Graduation Roster, including honors program 

graduates, subject to completion of degree requirements. 

The Student Opinion of Instruction Survey (SOIS) for all courses will be 
changed to an Internet-based survey delivered in a manner similar to the 
surveys currently administered to students in Distance Education courses. 

Curriculum matters contained in the minutes of the October 12, 2006, and 
October 26, 2006, Committee meetings. 

  

While the resolutions below do not require approval, I appreciate receiving the information: 

06-26 ‘The Chair of the Faculty will appoint an ad hoc committee of four to 
six faculty members with expertise in graduate issues to review the Yardley 
Research Group Report and issue a report on their findings to the Faculty 
Senate. 

(Those appointed were: Professors Edson Justiniano (Physics), Martha 
Alligood (Nursing), Dan Schisler (Business), Charles Coddington (Computer 
Science and Technology), Nancy Zeller (Education) and Tom Huener 
(Music).) 

    

06-29 Revised Academic Research/Creative Activity Grants Committee charge 
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